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October 10, 2023 

 

Cinch Authorized Distributors: 

Effective immediately, the below part number is being discontinued. Unfortunately, because of 

manufacturing issues we are unable to offer a last time buy.  Please make the appropriate 

changes to your system. If you have any of the discontinued parts in your inventory and wish 

to return them, you have 30 days to request an RMA.  The parts will need to be functional and 

purchased from Cinch Connectivity Solutions within the last two years. 

 

The part number affected is: 

41V (4639911109-50 

 

Cinch apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause you or your customers.  Please feel 

free to contact Cinch if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Pam Bauch 

Product Specialist 

 

 


